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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

FM’s Capital Projects Management Division (CPMD) is

hosting a virtual trivia contest on Monday, Oct. 25 in

support of the United Way. The entry fee is $5 and 100% of

proceeds will be donated. Anyone can participate but you

must register. There are two ways to register: PAYPAL: use

this link: paypal.me/UKCPMD. Be sure you’re “sending to

a friend” and include YOUR NAME & EMAIL, or CASH:

see Sharon Rayburn – CPMD Main Office – 222 Peterson

Service Building. After registering, you will receive an

email invitation including a ZOOM link to the contest.

The Library Drive Extension project (circled

at left and below) is complete. Project teams

captured these photos using drones last week.

This extension of Library Drive, connecting

it to Washington Avenue, is an important step

in our work to convert a portion of Rose

Street to a pedestrian mall.

UK is a host institution for this year’s (virtual) Global

Conference on Sustainability in Higher Education. As

such, any member of the campus community can register

for free and will have access to recordings of conference

sessions through November 22. To register, visit this link

and use discount code UKY100220. CONGRATS to

FM’s Esther Moberly, Joanna Ashford, Stacy Borden,

Jessica Freeman and Shane Tedder for presenting on

various UK programs at this year’s event.A virtual event, free to the UK Community    

PHOTO FRIDAY – Favorite United Way Photos from Years Past

The pandemic has changed how we support the United Way this year. Let’s use our Friday Photo Collage this week to 

remember some of our favorite moments from past events. I know someone has a picture of at least one of our fearless leaders 

taking a pie to the face. Submit pictures to shane.tedder@uky.edu by midnight on Thursday, October 22. 
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